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The Repair For Our Benito Juarez Statue
By FB NEWS |  Published: NOVEMBER 26, 2011

The National Park Service  (NPS) has  selected two of
the  top  conservation  contractors—Worcester  Eisen-
brandt,  Inc.  and Kreilick Conservation,  LLC—to  begin
work on the Benito Juarez Statue. In early  December,
the  contractors  plan  to  begin  removing  the  facing
stones  of  the  pedestal  to  make  repairs  and they  will
send  more  information  regarding  the  specific  dates.
Work  will  continue  on-site  (weather  permitting)  until
early January.

There will then be the seasonal winter shutdown, with
a  return by  the  NPS in early  spring to  finish the  land-
scape  work.  This  project  will  repair  the  statue
pedestal,  restore the bronze statue,  restore the plaza

pavers, repair the night lighting of the statue and improve the landscape beds. Many
thanks to  Jennifer Talken Spaulding, NPS Acting Chief  of  Resource Management,  for
her enthusiasm and support for our community and Juarez Circle.
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